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Brunelli, Peter

From: Lynn Johnson <lynnsilverwolf@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 24, 2017 9:14 PM
To: DEEP RFPDOCS; DEEP RFP
Subject: Comment on DEEP Resource Rediscovery RFP Phase II

To Whom It May Concern 
 
As a citizen of Hartford, I wish to express my excitement about Covanta's response to your Resource 
Rediscovery RFP. How wonderful it would be to have our riverfront opened up in our South Meadows area. 
This would create many recreational, business and community opportunities. Please choose Covanta's proposal! 
 
Thank you!  
 

Lynn Johnson  
Serenity Essentials 
31 Woodland St. 10B 
Hartford, CT 06105 
860-324-9249 


